
James for President! 
 
Trinity Hall MCR really does deserve its moniker of “best MCR in Cambridge”, and owes its 
warm and relaxed atmosphere to all of its members – you!  A good MCR committee works hard 
to make it easy for the famous THMCR community to stick together and provide a welcoming 
social backdrop to the chaos of Cambridge life, and I am absolutely committed to this cause. 
  
As president, I will fight to represent you to the College authorities, on all the issues that most 
matter to you, including grad hall prices, room rents, and concerns over the effects of 
University expansion and the upcoming spending cuts on MCR life.  Most importantly, I will 
always be happy to listen to your concerns so I can best work for you. 
  
My role as MCR secretary throughout this year has involved a lot of communication between 
the committee and all MCR members, something which any MCR president must carry forward 
to make Trinity Hall the place we all want it to be.  My work with the committee has given me 
an essential understanding of how College functions, and how best to ensure the continuing 
success of the MCR. 
  
Of course, one of the most important jobs of the committee is to give everyone an excuse to 
take a break occasionally with some fantastic ents.  I’ve been involved in executing many events 
over the past year, and was heavily involved in the planning and running of freshers’ 
fortnight.  As president, I will work hard to protect the ents we all know and love, as well as 
building on the enormous success of last year’s Marshall McLuhan Symposium and planning 
more relaxed events near College Accommodation (like freshers’ week’s film night) for when 
we only have an hour to spare from the books. 
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